
March 16, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Olympia, WA 98503 

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500 FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 

www.cngc.com 

RE: UG-100589 Supplemental Bremerton Deferral Summary by Reporting Date 2022 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

On February 28, 2023, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Company”) filed its annual Environmental 
Remediation Deferral Report for work performed at its Bremerton site. Upon Staff ‘s request, the Company now 
supplements that filing listed below:  

• UG-100589-CNGC-Supplemental-2022-Bremerton-Deferral-Summary-by-Reporting-Date-3-16-
2023.pdf

• UG-100589-CNGC-Supplemental-Bremerton-Expenses-2022-WUTC-Response-3-16-2023.xlsx
• UG-100589-CNGC-Supplemental-Response-to-WUTC-Inquiry-on-3.1.23-Compliance-Filing-3-

16-2023.pdf

If there are any questions regarding this report, please contact me at (509) 734-4593. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Michael Parvinen 

Michael Parvinen 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
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